
06/17/2019 

Re: Mautner-Glick Corp. Rebranding 

Dear Resident, 

We are pleased to present our plans to re-brand Mautner-Glick Corp. after over 60 years of 
operation.  

Effective July 1, 2019, Mautner-Glick Corp. will begin doing business as “GPG 
Management” under, a name in which we will assume for all Property Management 
operations. 

We want to stress that this re-branding shall, in no way, affect our services provided to you. 
Most importantly, the team at Mautner-Glick Corp will remain unchanged as will all contact 
information other than email. We will continue to receive emails from the 
mautnerglick.com domain email accounts to all staff and plan to do so for the foreseeable 
future to avoid any service/communication disruption. However, please note that all 
response emails will be from the replacement “gpg.management” email account of the 
sender. We plan to use the same email address for each user, with “@gpg.management” 
replacing “@mautnerglick.com”.  

You may notice, or may have already noticed, our building staff utilizing the newly branded 
uniforms as well. We plan to continue expanding and improving the operation in order to 
better serve our customers. Over the next few weeks we will begin to phase out any 
materials that we provide to you with “Mautner-Glick Corp.” branding and replace with 
GPG Management. You may also view our new website at www.gpg.management.  

Please feel free to contact our office with any questions. We look forward to continuing to 
serve you in the future, and thank you for your attention.  

Sincerely, 

Jason Glick 
Vice President 


